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 A MoU has been signed on 20 October, 2019 with University of Liberal Arts 
Bangladesh (ULAB), Dhaka, Bangladesh. Both institutions have agreed to establish 
Student and Faculty exchange programmes to promote academic and cultural linkages 
for enrichment and understanding. 

 

 15 Students from Macquarie University, Australia visited St. Xavier’s College to 
attend a course on Ethnology of India; Art and Culture, Gender, Politics, and Economy, 
during the week 15th – 21st September, 2019.  



 

The group was led by Dr. Julian Deuel Droogan, Senior Lecturer in Security Studies, 
Department of Security Studies and Criminology at Macquarie University. He was 
assisted by Ms. Tina Stubenrauch, International Engagement Manager at Macquarie 
University. 
 

 Ms. Roxanne De La Torre, Director, Campus & Community Leadership, Fordham 
University, New York, USA is currently visiting SXC for the period September 24th 
– October 1st, 2019.  

 

 Raghav Agarwal, BCOM (Morning), Semester-III, Roll No: 614 is currently pursuing 
Exchange Programme to State University of New York at Oswego, USA for the 
August – December 2019 semester. 

 Palak Bothra, BA Political Sc. Honours, Semester-IV, Roll no:135 has completed her 
semester study at Macquarie University, Australia for the Spring 2019 Semester 
(February – June 2019). 



 

 At the National Level, a MOU has been singed on 28th June, 2019 with West Bengal 
State University, Barasat, India. 

 St Xavier's College with its commitment towards the MOU with Santa Clara 
University, USA, organized the course on Science and Religion for the students/faculty 
for the Sixth consecutive year. Prof. Alexender Zecevic, Professor of Electrical 
Engineering, Associate Dean for Graduate Studies, presented lectures at SXC from 18-
20 February 2019. 



 

 Soham Chakraborty student of BA Political Science Honours for the session 2015 – 
2018 has been offered the prestigious Vice-Chancellor's International Scholarship by 
Macquarie University, Australia for pursuing Master of International Communication 
with the degree of Master of International Relations for the session starting February 
2019. 

 Visit by a group of students accompanied by Fr. Alan Wong SJ from Australia on 7th 
February, 2019, from The Cardoner Project, a ministry of the Jesuits. It is a not-
for-profit, university student-focused hub for volunteering. 

 12 Students from Fordham University, New York, USA visited St. Xavier’s College 
to attend a course on Service learning, during 4th -12th January, 2019. 


